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Commission on Senior Citizens 
Minutes of Meeting 

   June 16, 2021 
 

 
 

• Call to Order 
Chairperson Murelli called the meeting to order at 4:04 pm 
Members in Attendance: Lori Vallee, Maryelen Wielock, Don Provost, Elaine Blair, and Director of Senior Services  
Tricia Twomey 
 

• Minutes of May Meeting 
(Vallee/Wielock/approved unanimously) 

 

• Public Comment 
None 

 

• Financial Report 
Currently at 54% of budget.   

 

• Spring Programs 
Director Twomey reviewed upcoming spring programs.   
Masks will not be required for those who have been vaccinated 
Senior Picnic will be held in September in hopes to avoid vacations 

 

• Tax Abatement Presentation Discussion 
Art Murelli will be presenting the Senior Tax Abatement options to the BOS on Tuesday, 6/22/21.   
Discussion regarding the options occurred. 
Director Twomey will make edits and send to commission for approval before Tuesday. 
 

• Any Other Business 
Laura Chandler has resigned from the commission.  We thank her for her service and will miss her.   
We now have a vacancy open on the commission. 
 
United Way Community Builder’s Award Reception for the Burlington, Bristol, and Plainville Senior Centers will be 
held Tuesday June 22, 2021 on youtube.   

 

• Adjourn 
       Motion to adjourn (Blair/Vallee), approved unanimously, 4:50 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, Tricia Twomey 

 


